
Hi future 3rd grade families!
Here is a list of supplies that will be helpful for our 3rd

grade classrooms next year. Be on the lookout for these 
items this summer.  It would be great if you can bring them 
the first week of school. A few more specific items will be 
discussed at Back to School Night on Thursday, August 14, 
2025. Have a restful and fun summer! We are so excited for 
3rd grade with YOU! 

Thankful, 

Mrs. MacBride, Miss Sindt & Mrs. Torres ☺

3rd Grade

❑Lysol cleaning wipes
❑Tissues / Kleenex boxes
❑Dry erase markers
❑Crayola markers
❑Pencils (no mechanical pencils, please!)
❑Colored pencils
❑Personal Headphones
❑Highlighters- pink, yellow, green & blue
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